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Join us 
What is happening? 
The purpose of these public information meetings is to provide the 
public with updates on the proposed Cape Cod Canal Area 
Transportation Improvement Program. The Program team will present 
on the Draft Purpose and Need, Draft Measures of E˜ectiveness Criteria, 
Existing Conditions, and Next Steps. To register for these meetings, 
please use this link: tiny.cc/CapeCodCanalBridgesPIM or scan the 
QR code to the right. 

Why is this important? 
This regional Program will include the replacement of the Bourne and 
Sagamore bridges, as well as improvements to the approach roadway 
networks to address the multimodal deÿciencies within the Cape Cod 
Canal area. All comments, questions, and views provided by the 
public will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent 
possible. For more information, please visit: 
www.mass.gov/cape-cod-canal-area-transportation-improvement-program 

If you need information in another language, please contact the MassDOT Title VI Specialist by 
phone at (857) 368-8580. 
Si necesita información en otro lenguaje, favor contactar al especialista de MassDOT del Título VI al 
857-368-8580. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to 
Carrie Levallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer,  MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: 
MAJOR PROJECTS SECTION, PROJECT FILE NO. 608020 
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